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UNITED STATES

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
DIRECTORATE OF REGULATORY OPERATIONS

REGION 11t
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD TELEPIONE
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137 (312) 8582860
JAN 11 1974
Commonwealth Edison Company Docket No. 50-10
ATTN: Mr. Byroan Lee, Jr. Docket Neo. 50U-237
Vice President Docket No. 50-249

P. O. Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

Centlemnsn :

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. Lonergan of this office on
November 13~16, 1973, of activities at the Dresden Nuclear Power Statiom
authorized by AEC Operating Licenses DPR-2, DPR~19, and DPR-25 and to the
discussion held with Messers. Morvris, Pavlick and Williams of your staff
at the couclusion of the inspection.

A copy of our report of his insgpection is enclosed and identifies the arsas
axamined during ths inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted
of a selective examination of procedures and representative records, inter-
views with plant and offsite personnel, and obeervations by the inspector.

No violations of AEC requirements were identified within the ecope of this
inspection. However, certain items in the Dresden Station Fmergency Plan
vere identified as needing further resolution. These iterms are contained

in Paragraphs 3, 5, 6.a, 5.b, 7 and 8 of the Report Details Section of the
enclosed inspection report. It 1s our understanding that appropriate

action will be taken to resolve these matters. Ve will examine these actioms
during a subsequent inspectiomn.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the AFC's "Rules of Practice,” Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a ecopy of this lettar and the
enclosed i{nspection report w'll be placed in the AEC's Public Document Roow.
If this report contains any information that you or your contractors believe
to be proprietary, it is necessary that you make a written application to
this office, within twenty days of your receipt of this letter, to withhold
such inforwation from public discloeure. Any such application must include
a full statement of the reasouns for which it is claimed that the information
is proprietary. and should be prepared so the proprietary information
identified in the application is contained in a separate part of the docu-
ment, Unlews we receive an application to withhold information or are
othervise concacted within the specified time period, the written material
identified in this paragraph will be placed in the Public Document Room.
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Should you have any questions conceruing this inspection, we will be glad to
discuss theam with you.

Sincerely yours,

James C. Keppler
Regional Director

Enclosure:
RO Inspection Kpt No. 050-010/73-05,
Ne. 050-237/73-06, and No. 0%50-249/73-07

€e: Mr, W. Wordem, Statiom Superintendent
Dresden Nuclear Power Station, w/enel

bec: RO Chief, FS&EB
RO:HQ (4)
Licensing (4)
DR Central Files
RO Files
PDR
Local PDK
NSIC
DTIE




